
 

ASTON MARTIN VANTAGE GTE TAKES FIRST POLE POSITION OF THE SEASON 

 

• WEC GTE Championship leaders Thiim and Sørensen clinch pole at COTA 

• Aston Martin Racing Vantage GTEs to start first and third in GTE Pro class 

• Paul Dalla Lana and Ross Gunn star with front row spot in GTE Am 

Saturday, 22 February 2020, COTA, USA. Aston Martin Racing's Nicki Thiim and Marco Sørensen 

clinched the Aston Martin Racing Vantage GTE’s first pole position of the 2019-2020 FIA World 

Endurance Championship season ahead of the Lone Star 6 Hours, at the Circuit Of The Americas 

in Austin, Texas, on Saturday. 

 

The Danish duo, who currently hold a 14-point lead in the world championship standings by dint 

of two victories from four starts in their #95 Vantage GTE, took pole thanks to a last lap all-out 

effort from Thiim. In the end, they were quickest by an aggregate of 0.219s from their closest 

Porsche rivals. Aston Martin Racing team-mates Alex Lynn (GB) and Maxime Martin (BEL), in the 

sister #97 Vantage GTE, were just 0.077s further back in P3. 

 

"Wow that was super intense," said Thiim. "I haven’t driven a car that felt like that since qualifying 

for the Nürburgring 24 Hours in the V12 Vantage GT3. The cooler air in the late afternoon always 

makes the car feel amazing to drive, but it is so difficult to get a perfect lap around COTA that this 

feels extra special. We have been trying to get pole all season, so it is good to finally do it." 

 

Sørensen added: “It was really fun. We lost some set-up time in FP2 which put the pressure on 

and made everything a bit wild for qualifying. But coming into the session the team made some 

tweaks and the Vantage GTE felt like a hardcore weapon and was fantastic to drive.” 

 



This is the second time Thiim and Sørensen have started from pole at COTA, and on the previous 

occasion in 2016 they went on to win the race. In fact, Aston Martin Racing has enjoyed a rich 

vein of form at the US Grand Prix venue, having recorded six class victories since 2013 to add to 

the tally seven class poles it now possesses here. 

 

That total was nearly eight pole positions thanks to a stunning performance by the #98 Aston 

Martin Racing #98 crew of Paul Dalla Lana (CDN), Darren Turner (GB) and Ross Gunn (GB), 

who qualified second, just 0.044s off the GTE Am pole. The TF Sport Vantage GTE, driven by 

Salih Yoluc (TUR), Charlie Eastwood (GB) and Aston Martin Racing factory driver Jonny Adam 

(GB), will start right behind them, third in class. 

 

Aston Martin Racing Managing Director John Gaw added, “This was a fantastic and well-deserved 

result for the entire team on a day not without its challenges. Nicki and Marco were unbeatable in 

qualifying and showed why they and the Vantage GTE are leading their championships at the 

halfway stage. It’s a shame we couldn’t quite make it a one-two, but it shows the strength of the 

championship that things are so close at the top. As for GTE Am, for the #98 to qualify second is 

exceptional, especially on Paul’s return from injury. It’s a truly outstanding performance.” 

 

The 2020 Lone Star 6 Hours of COTA begins at 1200 local time on Sunday, 23 February. 
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